
 

 

  

  

 

  November 2022 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

Re – Knowledge Assessments Targeted Academic Support 

 

Your child has been selected to receive tuition lessons based on their Knowledge Assessment 

scores. These are small group sessions which will be individualised to students’ needs and will be 

taught by a member of our Student Support team. The focus of the sessions are to enable students 

to work on key areas which they need to develop to enhance their revision and knowledge 

retention skills. The sessions are designed to increase students’ knowledge and therefore their 

confidence.  

 

The sessions will start week commencing 21st November 2022 for FOUR consecutive weeks 

after school on a Wednesday or Thursday. 

 

We know that if students are committed to the sessions then their confidence and grades will 

increase.  

 

Parental support is crucial to this programme. We will inform you via text message of your child’s 

allocated session day and the location of their sessions.  

 

If you have any further questions please do not hesitate to contact us at the college.  

 

Yours sincerely 

 

K McGowan        L D Ruston 
 

Mrs K McGowan          Mr Ruston 

Assistant Principal                               Assistant Principal 

Assessment and Outcomes         Director of Pedagogy and Practice 

 


